
 

  

 

Eco-Schools Meeting: Minutes  
20.04.17 

Attendees: Miss Taylor, Mrs Ashton and the Eco schools team.  

Minutes:   

-Well done Eco Reps for delivering the walk to school assembly and 

inputting classes walk to school data every morning!  

-Walk to school scheme working well- children really enjoy it 

-Eco Reps to remind children they can wear their walk to school badges 

on their uniform 

 

- Children discussed Class Eco sheets – All classes are recycling well and 

saving energy (turning lights off etc) 

 

- Eco reps to organised an Eco fashion show ‘Trashion show’ – discussions 

to continue in the next meeting. 

 

- Eco reps to help weeding and planting with Mrs Scott on 15.05.17 

 


